
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Wednesday, 8th May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 4 – The Boy With Wings:  
Thursday, 26th June 2025 

 
Our school has been fortunate in securing theatre tickets for a performance of ‘The Boy with Wings’ at The 
Polka Theatre, Wimbledon.  

Proposed event Where  Polka Theatre, 240 The Broadway, Wimbledon SW19 1SB 

 When Thursday, 26th June at 1.45pm 
12.30pm - depart school 
1.45pm - performance starts 
3.10pm (approx.) – performance ends 
4.30pm (approx.) – return to school/collection from gate 

 Cost None 

Additional 
information 

Please ensure your child is wearing their school uniform including school 
shoes.  
 
We will walk to Berrylands station and travel by train to Wimbledon station. The 
children will walk from Wimbledon station to the Polka Theatre. We will leave 
school promptly at 12.30pm.   
 
Further information about the show can be found on the Polka Theatre 
website: The Boy With Wings 
 
Please can your child bring in a packed lunch on this day.  They will eat in their 
classroom before they leave for the theatre. 
 

Action required Please make arrangements to collect your child from school at 4.30pm 
(the show starts at 1.45pm and lasts approximately 1 hours 25 minutes). 

Please consent on the School Gateway by Monday, 2nd June 2025. 

We do not need any parent help for this trip. 

 
Thank you for your support.  We hope the children enjoy their trip to the theatre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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